
Update: June 16, 2015 

 

More than 950 people have now registered with the SCF Action Group, contributing money to the 

fund that will pay for the investigative team headed by Chris Gudsell Q.C.. 

 

Later this week the SCF Action Group’s Investor Committee meets with the legal team to discuss 

plans and progress. 

 

We hope to file a report here on our meeting. 

 

All contributors to the fund should by now have received a receipt for their contribution. Please 

contact us if you wish us to know your correct, current postal address and email address. 

 

Please contact Chris Lee (chris@chrislee.co.nz) if you have information that may be helpful to the 

investigation. 
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